
Revisions to Children’s Television Program Reports 
 
 
WALA-TV hereby reports that on the quarterly children’s television programming reports for Q1 
2016, Q2 2016 and Q3 2016 the station erroneously checked the “No” box on the question of 
whether a program was rescheduled on a date and time that qualified as a “second home” 
under the FCC’s rules for certain preemptions for the following programs: 

 
Elizabeth Stanton’s Great Big World 
Awesome Adventures 
Missing 
Whaddyado 
Into the Wild 
Wild About Animals 
On the Spot 
Zoo Clues 
Animal Adventures  
 

WALA-TV also has a policy to run crawls for preemptions.  Accordingly, the station believes that 
it did make promotional efforts to notify the public of the programs’ rescheduled dates and 
times. 
 

 


